
Handicap posting is a requirement for membership with the Laguna 
Woods Women Golf Club. Starting January 3, 2023 ONE SCORE CARD 
PER GROUP will need to be turned in  Room 3 in the drop box each 
Tuesday after play.  All players must sign the one score card. It is 

recommended that each tee group fill out 2 group score cards to 
verify their scores with each other and to have a copy of their 
scores. Members MUST POST THEIR SCORES BY FRIDAY BY 4:00 PM. 
Starting February if scores are not posted by Friday that player will not 
be able to schedule a tee time two Tuesdays following. Example one 
plays on Tuesday, February 7 and do not post by Friday- that player will 
not receive a tee time on February 21. We encourage you to post your 
score whenever and wherever you play. 


